
 

 

COLORADO MUSIC EDUCATORS ASSOCIATION 
KEN ANDERSON, EXHIBIT CHAIR 

10373 ZENOBIA CT. 
WESTMINSTER, CO  80031 

 
Dear Music Business Associate: 
 
Thank you for your interest in our annual Clinic-Conference. The dates 
for 2019 are Thursday, January 24th through Saturday, January 26th 
.   The site is the magnificent Broadmoor Hotel in Colorado 
Springs.   Attendance for 2018 was 1600+ regular members and ap-
proximately 2000 performers and guests.    
 
Please note that we do not use ‘booths” as many other conventions, 
but 6’ X 6’ spaces with or without a 3’ by 6’ tables.  Each space is 
$200.00 and includes the table, table cover and two chairs. There is a 
less expensive rate for no table, but if you need a table you must use 
one provided by the hotel.  NO SIGNAGE, DRAPES OR 
BACKDROPS ARE PROVIDED!   Please find enclosed a registration 
form for the 2019 CMEA Clinic/Conference Exhibits.  It is also availa-
ble on our web site, www.cmeaonline.org under forms. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me by phone or 
by e-mail.  We look forward to having you exhibit at our annual Clin-
ic/Conference.   
 
Sincerely, 
Ken Anderson 
CMEA Exhibit Chair 
303-438-0364 Home 
303-589-3596-Cell 
303-455-7062 Fax 
kaandba@msn.com  
exhibits@cmeaonline.org  
  



 

 

 


